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Cllr Mary Mears 
 
BH2018/01336 - Land At Rear Of 1-45 Wanderdown Road 
 
25 July 2018 

 
17 January 2019: 
As a ward councillor for Rottingdean Coastal I wish to object to the above 
planning application for the following reasons: 
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The planning Inspector turn down an appeal on this site in January 2017. The 
decision included a refusal for the access drive, The inspector stated the 
alterations to the access would result in significant changes in the street scene 
and would have a more suburban appearance in contrast to the rural quality of 
this particular part of Ovingdean. 
 
This part of Ovingdean road is on a steep bend, and in my view even with the 
reduced  number of properties, the concerns raised by the inspector and local 
residents has not been addresses in the planning application. 
 
There are also concerns with regards to the adverse effect on the landscape 
character also commented on by the inspector. 
 
In my opinion the new houses and infrastructure could increase water runoff and 
potential for flooding to properties in the Vale. 
 
Should the decision be taken to approve the planning application under delegated 
powers, I wish this planning application to go to the planning committee for 
decision and reserve my right to speak. 
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